
 

 

 
PPRC NEWS BRIEF  15th January, 2025 

 

 

The former Chairman of the Political Parties Regulation Commission (PPRC), Hon. 

Justice Abdullai Masiyambay Bangurah, on Tuesday 14th January 2025 officially 

presented his handing over notes to the newly appointed Chairman of the 

Commission Emmanuel Koivaya Amara Esq. at the Commission's Headquarters on 

Tower Hill in Freetown. 

 

Speaking at a short ceremony attended by the Chief Electoral Commissioner of the 

National Electoral Commission for Sierra Leone (ECSL), Mr. Mohamed Kenewui 

Konneh, who doubles as a Commissioner of the PPRC, Hon Justice Bangurah, while 

congratulating and welcoming Lawyer Amara to the PPRC, informed the meeting 

that he has no doubt in his competence. 

He said he believes that the new Chairman's composure will enable him to surmount 

the challenges of regulating political parties in Sierra Leone. 

POLITICAL PARTIES REGULATION COMMISSION                   
OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone 

Email: info@pprc.gov.sl      pprcsierraleone@yahoo.com 
Website: www.pprc.gov.sl 

+23278443294 

  

  

  
  
  
  
  
  

  

mailto:pprcsierraleone@yahoo.com


 

He informed the new Chairman about the reviewed Act, which now gives the 

Commission additional powers to regulate political parties. 

In his statement, the Chief Electoral Commissioner, Mr. Konneh, while 

congratulating the new chairman, assured him of his continued support towards the 

work of the PPRC.  He informed him of the rigours in his new job but believes he will 

surmount all of those. 
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